
your Shire News  

 
The Shire of Pingelly is looking to redevelop the existing 
Motocross track and are looking to establish a group to 
advise and help maintain the future Motocross area.  
 
If you are interested in joining the working group please 
complete the Expression of Interest Survey via the QR 
code. 
 
For all enquiries please contact the Community                
Development Officer Ellen Cook at the office or by emailing 
ellen.cook@pingelly.wa.gov.au 

Cr Bill Mulroney: 0427 871 191  Cr Jackie McBurney: 0427 944 456 
(Shire President)  (Deputy President) 
Cr  Karmvir Singh: 0457 680 994 Cr Bryan Hotham:      0477 004 157 
Cr Peter Wood:        0427 968 452  Cr Anthony Oliveri:      0499 795 792 
Cr Kacey Camilleri:   0410 666 056  Cr Peter Narducci:      0417 953 386     

 

The Shire of Pingelly is seeking applications from local community groups or clubs to cater for the 
upcoming financial year Shire Council Meeting dinners held on the third Wednesday of each month, 
excluding December (second Wednesday) and January (no meeting).  
 
Those interested in applying are encouraged to submit their expression 
of interest and quote for costs per head in writing to the Shire by Friday 
24 June 2022.  
 
We also ask for local businesses to nominate as a back-up if community 
groups cannot for some reason cater on the day. To register your     
interest or for more information please contact Shana Smith on 9887 
1066 or shana.smith@pingelly.wa.gov.au. 

Expressions of Interest for the Motocross Track 

Council Dinner Catering 

Early Childhood & Hospitality Training Program 

The Shire of Pingelly Job Connect Program is offering local people the opportunity to study one of two 
courses being offered in the Early Childhood Industry. These courses will be held in Pingelly. Fees have 
been supported by the Department of Communities with the program managed by the Shire and 
Work placement is provided by REED. These course is free for successful applicants. Training,          
assessment and issuance of certification is provided by South Regional TAFE. This opportunity will ena-
ble local people to gain the qualifications and skills they need to work in the childcare industry. 
The Shire of Pingelly along with South Regional TAFE WA will be holding an information session on the 
training available to all who wish to attend on 11 July 22. This information session will be held at 24 
Queen Street (day care/playgroup building, across from the police station). If you are interested in 
applying please complete the Expression of Interest form in this weeks Pingelly Times and email them 
to narrogin@srtafe.wa.edu.au or present them to the Shire Office in person. 
 
A Certificate II course is also available through the PRACC and South Regional TAFE. This course will 
also be held in Pingelly. Fee support may also be available. If you are interested in applying please 
complete the Expression of Interest form in this weeks Pingelly Times and email them to                  
narrogin@srtafe.wa.edu.au or present them to the Shire Office in person. 


